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Collections & Standing Orders 
 

St George’s: £1128 & £995               
St Teresa’s:  £138 & £230 
 

Thank you for your generosity 
 

Upcoming Second Collections: 
21st October: Home Mission Sunday 
28th October: St George’s Boiler Appeal 
4th November: Cathedral Appeal 
25th November: Catholic Youth Service 
 

Diocesan Prayer Link:  
Cathedral Church of  
Saints Peter & Paul,  

Clifton, Bristol 

Parish Priest: Monsignor Bernard Massey       Assistant Priest: Fr David Savoury 
bernard.massey@cliftondiocese.com    david.savoury@cliftondiocese.com 
 

Parish Administrator: Carolyn Kirby                             St George & St Teresa Parish Office: Tel: 01823 272700 
Hours: Monday  - Thursday  9.30am - 1.00pm  &  Friday   10.00am - 5.00pm 
Email: taunton.stgeorge@cliftondiocese.com            Website: www.tauntoncatholicchurch.co.uk   
Permanent Deacon: Rev Trevor Jones: email: trevor.jones@cliftondiocese.com; tel: 01823 270 935     
                             

Churches: 
St George’s, Billet St, Taunton, TA1 3NN                         St Teresa’s, Eastwick Rd, Taunton, TA2 7HF 

We remember all those who  
have died recently  
And those whose 

anniversaries  
occur at this time:  

Sr Clement, Antonia Fitzgerald, 
Anna Piazzi, Ruth Robert ,Peggy 

Rudderham, Rhoda Jones, Herbert 
Hare, Alec Newbury,  Daniel 

Boddy,  Phillip Kinsella, Pat Maher, 
Mgr Patrick McCoy, Alfred 

Crossman, Magdalen Swarbrick, 
Kathleen Drewett, Vincent Johns  
Geoffrey Forsey, Francis Murphy  

& Derek Ruffell-Hazell.  

      This week, the children in the Reception Class at our Primary School paid a visit to St 
Georges Church. Most of the children were overwhelmed by such a big building, yet they 
were fascinated by it. Their wide-eyed excitement was a joy to behold and their questions 
were, as ever, a mixture of the marvellous and the mundane.  
      It was somewhat appropriate that after only four weeks at school, their first trip off-site 
should be to our church. It highlights the strong links that exist between the School and the 
Church/Parish. This will be seen again in a few weeks time when Father David will lead a 
Service for a number of Catholic Primary Schools as they come to St Georges Church as 
part of their remembrance of the Centenary of the ending of the First World War. 
      Education is about empowering young people to grow up with an ability to look at the 
world with a wonder and fascination. It also helps them to ask difficult questions of our    
society, as to why countries can end up fighting each other. But most importantly it should 
help them to understand the role of the Church and its people in proclaiming a different 
way of living, and to foster a deep-seated desire to build a more just society based on  
Gospel values.  
      This week this started for a group of four year olds. As we sing each week as the      
children go to their special Liturgy, “never too young to preach the Gospel, never too young 

to bring good news”.            Mgr Bernard  

CONFESSIONS & ROSARY  
St George's:    Confessions  
      Thursday: 12.00-12:20pm   
      Saturday: 10:00am-10:30am 
                           & 5:00pm –5:20pm   
Rosary :   Thursdays: 11:45am &   
                     Saturdays:10:00am    
 

St Teresa’s:      Confessions  
                              by request  

 
 

          

 

Sat 6th 
 

5:30pm 
 

St George’s 27th Sunday Derek Ruffell-Hazell RIP 
 

Sun 7th 
 

8.00am 
 

St George’s 27th Sunday Mary Kuriadan RIP 

 

Sun 7th 
 

9.30am 
 

St George’s 27th Sunday Deacon Ben & Ivy Dorrington RIP 

 

Sun 7th 
 

11.00am 
 

St Teresa’s 27th Sunday Intention of Caragh Culley 
 

  
 

 
 

   
 

Mon 8th 
 

9:30am 
 
 St George’s Feria  Rita Allen  RIP 

 

Tues 9th 
 

9:30am 
  

St George’s Feria  Mgr Patrick Lynch RIP 
 

Wed 10th 
 

9:30am 
  

St George’s Feria    Maureen Ray RIP & Family 

 

Thurs 11th 
 

12:30pm 
  

St George’s Feria  Deceased Ursuline Nuns of British Guiana 

 

Fri 12th 
 

10:00am 
 

St Teresa’s Feria   Daniel Baylen RIP 

 
Sat 13th 

 

9.30am 
  

St George’s Feria  Deacon Trevor & Phil Jones - 
Golden Wedding Anniversary 

         

 
Sat 13th 

 

5:30pm 
 

St George’s 28th Sunday Intention of Teresa Hewitt 
 

Sun 14th 
 

8.00am 
 

St George’s 28th Sunday People of the Parishes 
 

Sun 14th 
 

9.30am 
 

St George’s 28th Sunday Taunton Parish Harvest Festival Mass 

 
Sun 14th 

 

11.00am 
 

St Teresa’s 28th Sunday Alec Newbury RIP 
         

MASS TIMES FOR THE COMING WEEK 

Please remember in your 
prayers the following sick 
parishioner who has been 

added to the Parish Sick List: 
Mary Thompson 

MONTH OF THE HOLY SOULS  
During the month of November we pray 
for the Holy Souls. We also remember 
those dear to us who have died, family  
& friends, & the deceased of our parish. 

Throughout this month those names 
placed in the Holy Soul Box will be prayed 

for at all Masses. Please place your list  
of names in the Holy Souls Box  at  

the front of the church. 

A Musical Evening with Taunton School at St Georges Church, 7pm on  
Friday 12th October. The talented musicians from Taunton School, 

 including the Chapel Choir, the Girls’ Choir and various talented soloists, 
will perform a variety of music at St Georges Church. This event is in aid of 

CAFOD & St Georges Church. Tickets are £7pp & are available from St 
George’s Parish Office. Please do come along and support them. FFI/

tickets:tel:01823 272700 or email: taunton.stgeorge@cliftondiocese.com   

APF/MISSIO RED BOX COLECTION 
ST GEORGE'S & ST TERESA’S   

Please forward your Red Box to your 
Promoter for emptying ASAP.   

Please DO NOT leave your 'filled 
box' box in St George’s church. 

Many thanks. Phil Jones & Betty Pond 

Family Mass Next Sunday 
14th  October: The Children 

will be leading the 9.30am next 
Sunday. The theme will be 

‘Harvest’. They are invited to 
bring tins of food with them to 
Mass. These will be collected 

during the Offertory Procession 
and donated to the Open Door 

Charity afterwards.  

Information provided to the Diocese, together with all other personal data about individuals 
held by the Parish & Clifton Diocese is processed in accordance with the Diocese’s Privacy 
Notice, which is available at cliftondiocese.com/privacy-notice or from the Parish Office. 

Thank You  
Deacon Trevor & Phil Jones 

thank the parish for the many 
expressions of kind greetings 
and Mass intentions on their  

recent 50th Wedding Anniver-
sary. Deacon Trevor continues 

to make 'steady progress'  
despite a recent setback and is 
looking forward to returning to 

his ministry in a few weeks time. 

Foundation Governor 
St George’s Catholic School is  

seeking to appoint 2 Foundation 
Governors onto the Governing 
Body. The school is looking for  

enthusiastic and committed 
members of our parish who are  
prepared to express their views, 

listen to the views of others  
representing the school and to 
influence pupils’ education for 

the better. FFI Contact  
Mgr Bernard Massey or Helen  

MacConnell (Chair of Governors).  

Prayer of Silence Group Meetings  at 
10.15am in the Catholic Centre. We 

will now be meeting on the 2nd & 4th 
Mondays of the month, on these 

dates: 8th & 22nd October; 12th & 
26th November; 10th December; with 

no meeting on 24th December!  
Everyone is welcome to come  
and join us. FFI contact:  

Rev Ed Channing on 251253 or  
Wrio Russell on 421796   

There will be a six-week introductory 
course on Christian Meditation starting 

on Wednesday 7th November at the 
Catholic Centre, Taunton, 5.30pm to 

6.30pm. The meetings include a talk, an 
experience of Christian meditation & a 

time for questions & discussion. We are 
using the methods & materials of the 

world Community for Christian Medita-
tion, which carries on the work of Dom 

John Main, an English 20th Century Ben-
edictine monk who did much to recover 
the ancient Christian practice of Silent 
Meditation using a single sacred word 

or mantra. FFI contact Dcn Ed Channing 
on 251253 or Wrio Russell on 421796.   

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION  
First Holy Communion sessions 

will start in January 2019 - details 
of these sessions & how to apply 

will follow next weekend. The 
date of the FHC Masses next year 
will be Saturday 22nd June 2019 

There will be a second  
collection this weekend  
for CAFOD Harvest Fast 

The recent άMacMillan Coffee  
Morningέ held in the Parish Centre  
was a great success & raised £400.      
Thank you to all who attended,  
donated or contributed in any way.  

Catherine & Fr David  Boundy 

Clifton Diocesan Vacancies 
For details of all current Vacancies, for 

Application forms & full job descriptions 
visit the Clifton Diocese website under the  

heading “Diocese – Working for us”. 

Youth Synod 
During October, Pope Francis is 

holding a Synod in Rome on 
Youth, Faith & Vocational  

Discernment. For the week of 
15th ð 21st October, our diocese 
is entering into a time of focus 
and prayer for young people. 

Prayers for each day are available 
along with many more resources 
for young people, catechists and  

parishes from your parish and 
from: www.cliftondiocese.com. 
You can follow our Social media 
journey to the Synod each day 

using @cliftonyouth. 

mailto:taunton.stgeorge@cliftondiocese.com
http://www.cliftondiocese.com

